
The California Department of 
Fish and Wildlife, California 
Ocean Protection Council, 
and California Ocean Science 
Trust invites members of the 
North Coast ocean community 
to learn about information 
from marine protected area 
(MPA) baseline monitoring 
conducted from 2013 to 2017 
in the North Coast region.  

During each community gathering, participants will have an 
opportunity to learn about: 

•	 The State of the California North Coast Region report, a  
synopsis of ecological, biological, oceanographic, and socio-
economic conditions during the initial phase of monitoring.

•	 The status of California’s MPA Management Program,  
including next steps for long-term MPA monitoring.

All are welcome, including those interested in the monitoring and adaptive 
management of California’s MPAs. 

Crescent City: Wednesday, November 1
6:00pm-7:30pm
Crescent City Harbor Office
101 Citizens Dock Rd
Crescent City, CA 95531
(map) 

Eureka: Thursday, November 2
6:00pm-7:30pm
Humboldt Bay Aquatic Center
971 Waterfront Dr
Eureka, CA 95501
(map)

Fort Bragg: Friday, November 3
6:00pm-7:30pm
Redwood Coast Senior Center
490 North Harold St
Fort Bragg, CA 95437
(map)

 
Visit www.oceanspaces.org/north-coast-state-region to explore 
North Coast baseline information products. 
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